COVID19 Vaccines Have Started to Arrive

What you need to know:

· Vaccine will be limited. Vaccine will be shipped in small amounts in the early stages.
· Local public health and hospitals will work together to vaccinate priority groups. First groups to get the vaccine include healthcare works, some first responders, and long-term care residents.
· Vaccines will be free. The vaccine has been purchased by the federal government, and there will be no charge to the patient receiving the vaccination.
· The vaccine is voluntary. The vaccine is not required by federal or state policies or laws. Some private employers may choose to require it for employees.
· Local public health staff will have local distribution information. Local public health staff will let people know when new groups are eligible for vaccination, what to do, and where to go.
· The vaccine is safe. Studies have shown the vaccine to be safe and effective. Some mild, common side effects should be expected and are a sign the vaccine is doing its job.


…and you have questions.

The Wyoming Department of Health and your local public health office will provide ongoing updates. For more information on vaccines, priority groups and distribution, please visit: https://health.wyo.gov/publichealth/immunization/wyoming-covid-19-vaccine-information/
